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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

I would like to extend my best wishes to you and your family as we prepare for this holiday season.  As a school community, let’s continue to work together in an effort to enrich the lives of the children we serve. Have a wonderful holiday!

Charles Sperrazza

Principal 

Technology News

Our subscription to Encyclopedia Britannica has been renewed for one year until November 2014.  You can access the web site from anywhere.  The username and password are both "ps108".  This is a web-enabled version for all grades that includes hundreds of articles, videos, pictures and features such as the "Web's Best Sites".  The address is www.school.eb.com.
School Closings

Please listen to station 880 or 1010 on the a.m. band of your radio during inclement weather (snow or icy conditions) for the latest news on whether NYC schools will be opened or closed…or…if there will be a delayed opening.  You can also check the DOE website at schools.nyc.gov or call 311.  If there is a NYC elementary school delayed opening, P.S. 108 will open at 10:00 a.m.  Buses will run accordingly.

Science Fair Projects

This year students in grades K-2 will participate in a group project and have the option of completing an individual project.
Grades 3-5 – individual projects are voluntary.  Extra credit will be given if projects meet guidelines and criteria outlined in a letter which will be sent home.

Holiday Helpers

A packet will be given out to every child.  Please be sure to have your child complete all holiday assignments.

Holiday Dress-Down Day

Friday, December 20th have your child dress in seasonal colors!

December Calendar

The Winter Holiday Vacation starts Monday, December 23rd. School reopens Thursday, January 2, 2014.
Kindergarten Registration for 2014-2015

If your child will enter kindergarten next year (born in 2009) there is a new application system called Kindergarten Connect.  Enrollment will begin on January 13 and end February 14, 2014.  Families can enroll in one of three ways:

· Online using Kindergarten Connect at www.nyc.gov/schools/kindergarten
· In person at an Enrollment Office 
1230 Zerega Avenue, Bronx, NY

(8am-3pm, Monday through Friday)

· Over the phone by calling 718-935-2400 (8am – 6pm, Monday through Friday)



December 4-5 
Holiday Sale

December 10   
Holiday PTA Meeting 6:30 p.m.
                          
Bring a favorite dessert to share!
December 17   
Spirit Sale - $1.00                         

December 20    
Holiday Show

     Happy Holidays to All!


May I remind those parents/guardians of new students to PS 108 who have not submitted the physical examination to please do so before the end of 2013.  Children who need medications in school for asthma, etc., please contact me for further information.
The holiday season is here and I wish everyone a happy, healthy holiday season.

M. Bernas



     Hello Parents and Guardians:

I would like to thank the parents who helped out with our Scholastic Book Fair as well as those who made purchases to support their child/children’s reading.  Also, I’d like to thank those who participated in our Learning Leaders program and the parents who attended the Middle School Workshop.  I greatly appreciate your involvement and increasing our Parent Engagement at P.S. 108.

As a friendly reminder, if you are planning to do some holiday shopping online, please join Schoolstore.com.  Proceeds from your purchases made on this site will go towards fundraising for our school. 

This year we have partnered with the online merchant site www.schoolstore.com  where you can shop from over 400 retail stores to support our school.  If you like to shop online: 

1. Visit www.schoolstore.com 

2. Enter PS 108 where it asks for School

3. Enter Bronx where it asks for City 

4. Select New York from the list where it asks for State

5. When you are done, click Find My School. On the next page it should say PS 108 in Bronx, NY. Click Continue. 

Wishing you and your family a safe and happy holiday season!

(Mrs. Santiago (
From the P.S. 108 Faculty and Staff - Happy Holidays!


